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Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Den Building Day – Thursday 16th June 2016 
 
On Thursday 16th June we will be holding a den building day for the charity ‘Save the Children’ to 
raise awareness of child homelessness around the world.  A ‘Save the Children’ volunteer will be 
coming into school to open the den day with an assembly for the children.  The cost of the day is 
£2.50 which includes a donation of £2 to save the children charity, and 50p towards the resources 
for the activities. 
 
We are asking each child  to bring in an item from home to help build their den… e.g blanket, box, 
pegs or some string.  Please make sure your child wears outdoor mufti clothes and sensible shoes 
as all the activities will be outside. 
 
Thank you 
 
Caroline Starr 
 
 
We’re there when disasters like earthquakes strike, and when children are caught up in conflict in 

countries like Syria and forced to leave behind everything they have in search of a life where 

they’re not afraid.  We give them vital things like food and water, healthcare, protection and 

education. And we make sure they have a safe place to shelter at night. 

 

No child should miss out on any of these things, but every year, millions do.  The money your 

pupils raise for Den Day could help give more children a safe place to shelter and the things they 

need to grow up healthy and happy. 

 

It doesn’t take much to make a  big difference. 
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